Minutes Alford Select Board
August 28, 2020 9am

Present: Charles Ketchen, Peggy Rae Henden-Wilson,
Site visit at 49 Green River Valley Road, Wayne and Jenna Schoonmaker

Wayne and Jenna Schoonmaker showed the Board the Arborvitae in question.

Hendon-Wilson acknowledged the fact Jenna is very upset regarding the tree trimming. But stated the
town inspector did not cut the tree the contractor she hired is the one who cut the tree.

Ketchen made the suggestion to have the State wiring inspector inspect the panel box and tree
trimming. The Schoonmaker’s declined.

The Select Board will follow up with Butch Ray at the next meeting on September 14, 2020. He will be
given guidance by the Select Board in the future and inspection is to be pass or fail.

Meeting adjourned at 9:20am

Respectfully submitted
Roxanne Germain



